
Public and Tribal Notice 

Wyoming Department of Health, Medicaid 

Addition of Licensed Midwives to State Plan 

 

March 5, 2019 

Public and Tribal notice is hereby given that effective July 1, 2019 and pursuant to Enrolled Act No. 27 of 

the 2019 General Session, the Wyoming Department of Health, Division of Healthcare Financing 

(Medicaid) will enroll and reimburse for the services of midwives as licensed pursuant to the Midwives 

Licensure Act (W.S. 33-46-101 through W.S. 33-46-108).   

To receive reimbursement for services provided to Medicaid clients, licensed midwives will be required 

to enroll with Medicaid. Reimbursement rates will be established according to the current physician fee 

schedule and will not be subject to cost sharing requirements.   

The proposed change will update language adding “licensed midwives” to the “Other Practitioners” in 

section 6.d. of Attachment 3.1A.  

Wyoming Medicaid estimates this programmatic change to be budget neutral.  

Written comments or questions may be submitted to the following email: 

Sheree.Nall@wyo.gov 

Or by mail to the following address: 

Sheree Nall CPC 

6101 Yellowstone Rd. 

Suite 210 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
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